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May 24, 1993

Mr. & Mrs. Bert Putzier

3480 W. Bradley Rd.
Brown Deer, WI 53209

Re: Certificate of Compliance Inspection

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Putzier:

r

A recent inspection of your dwelling, located at 3480 W. Bradley Rd.,,
disclosed the following violations of the Brown Deer Code of
Ordinances:

WISCONSIN STATE PLUMBING CODE

ILHR 82

The washbasin and closet waste in the roughed-in toilet room in the
basement of this dwelling shall be properly capped.

BROWN DEER CODE

Section 11-1.36

The existing well on this property is not working and appears to have
been in this state for some time. The well must be abandoned in

accordance with N.R. 111.26 (4) or it must be made operational to
supply water to one exterior hose bibb. You are required to notify the
Brown Deer Inspection Department at 357-0144 when the abandonment or
reconstruction will be taking place so an inspection can be conducted.
You are required to provide written verification of the abandonment
to the Brown Deer Inspection Department.

BROWN DEER BUILDING CODE

Section 30.15 (d)

All steps shall have a uniform rise of not more than eight (8") inches,
and a minimum tread width of (9") inches. Risers shall be measured
from tread to tread and treads shall be measured from rise to rise.
A conforming step shall be provided for the patio door entrance.

STATE OF WISCONSIN ELECTRICAL CODE

ILHR 16.20

Permanent fixed wiring and a single receptacle shall be provided for
the garage door opener.

NATIONAL ELECTRICAL CODE

N.E.C. 334-3

The surface wired B-X cable in the basement of this dwelling shall be
protected from physical damage and properly secured.
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N.E.C. 380-9
The open outlet boxes in the garage shall be provided box extenders and
covers compatible with the box. The damaged switch shall be repaired
or replaced.

The violations noted herein shall be corrected on or before June 24,
1993. Please notify my office at 357-0144 when the corrections have
been made so a reinspection can be conducted and the Certificate of
Compliance issued.

Sincerely,

Robert G. Premo
Building Inspector
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